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January 13, 2021 

 

 

Nevada State Board of Health 

 

 

Subject: Letter of interest for the position of EMS Advisory Committee member 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

It is my objective to assist and support the Nevada State EMS System and to serve as an 

EMS Advisory Committee Member.  I have continually supported our Nevada EMS for 

the last two decades. I work and have worked for rural based EMS agencies for the last 

22 years, I have been a Paramedic since the early nineties, I have worked as an EMS 

Captain and now my current position is the EMS Battalion Chief for Storey County Fire 

Protection District. It is my ultimate goal to expand my expertise to assist not only 

individual Fire Districts but the State of Nevada as a whole. 

 

I have demonstrated an excellent track record of managing personnel and operational 

activities which is combined with strong managerial skills. I believe I possess the 

characteristics and experience that the Nevada EMS program needs and would serve as a 

considerable asset to the State system in the position of Committee member.   

 

In addition, as a former sworn Lyon County Reserve deputy/ SWAT Medic, I have 

maintained numerous professional relationships with multiple Sheriff’s offices and with 

multiple Nevada County employees in general. With this interaction I have developed 

mutual trust and respect relationships with numerous county personnel and have served 

as a liaison on numerous occasions. 

 

In summary, in consideration of my qualifications and experience, I am hopeful that you 

will consider utilizing me as an asset to Nevada in the capacity of EMS Advisory 

Committee member. 

Thank you so much for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jim Morgan 
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